
GREETINGS, 

 

It is with great enthusiasm that I write to the U.S. Forest Service to encourage you to permit the 

proposed activities outlined by Midas Gold in the Plan of Restoration and Operations during this 

public input process. 

 

As a sportsman I am confident that the Stibnite Gold Project will help to restore the environment in 

this region. Under alternative two, Midas Gold has prioritized restoration work so many of the 

efforts occur early in the project. The company is also required to set aside all of the funds needed 

to properly restore the site in a special trust so the land will be restored no matter what happens to 

the company. Reclamation efforts have already started at the site. Midas Gold has planted 

thousands of trees and worked to reduce sediment entering waterways near the site. To me, these 

actions prove the company is truly committed to restoring the site.  

 

This Stibnite Gold Project is a huge opportunity for Idaho. Please permit alternative 2 and continue 

moving the project forward so all citizens can reap the positive impacts. 

 

Thank you for your sincere consideration, 

 

 

Name: Michael Koehler 


